
From Nichole Tilley: 

I have a big favor to ask. My school is in 

desperate need of mentors. These mentors 

would meet with a student once a week- 

during school hours- for 15-20 minutes to 

discuss how the student is doing in school/

outside life/etc. The only requirement 

would be a brief training from our mentor 

coordinator and he would be willing to 

come to our church either a Sunday 

afternoon and/or a week night to train 

those that can volunteer.  

Can you help?  Just email me if you are 

interested.  We had several mentors drop 

out at last minute and our need is high. 

They are willing to come and train next 

week for those interested. 

Thank you! 

nicholetilley@iss.k12.nc.us  

East Iredell Middle School 

Shout out to all involved in the Seniors 

'Emergency Kit Project' 1 year later 

 

To all the wonderful people who took the time to care 

about our older adults in the community, and then put that 

into action, I commend you for a job well done. 

We started this journey 1 year ago with the goal to get 

emergency kits into the hands of some of the frailest seniors, 

the clients that receive the home delivered meals. You took 

it one step further and also made sure that the seniors who 

attend our nutrition programs throughout the county also 

got the emergency kits. I know your still tying up a few 

loose ends but I just need to say ‘Thank You’ so much for all 

you and your crew has done to make this happen. 

I will be meeting with my seniors at their yearly Valentine 

Event in Troutman in a few days and will be sharing a 

summary of what all was accomplished. I plan to emphasize 

the many hours of planning; delivering, hauling, door 

knocking that went into this project. I want them to know 

people still care and they can count on us as a community.  

Again, ‘Thank-you’ for all your hard work. Please pass this 

along to the great people that worked with you on this 

project. 

 Joyce 
 IREDELL COUNCIL ON AGING 

Senior Nutrition Program Coordinator 

Joyce Taylor 

Lenten Ladies    

We will meet for four consecutive weeks during Lent starting                                                                 

Thursday, February 18, 5:00-6:30 p.m. at the White House.                                                                                                          

Our book for this season is Grounded by Diana Butler Bass.   

It is available on Amazon for 18.88 plus tax and also available for your kindle for 12.99.           

A sign- up sheet will be passed this Sunday for refreshments.  If you would like to lead a 

session, please contact Carole Hendrix. - carolehendrix@bellsouth.net  

The midweek went out early this week in order to serve as a reminder for events on Tuesday and 

Wednesday.  However, other items have come to our attention that need to be passed on to you...thus…           

Midweek #2~ February 11, 2016 

Additional prayer requests: 

Hold tight Jean Stroupe’s grandsons, Ayden and Hunter.  Both have been diagnosed with RSV.  Hold Kari tight as 

well, for a mama with two sick babies gets very weary. 

Hold the Goodman family tight as well.  Kathy is on her way to Texas to help her daughter.   Please don’t post 

anything related to this on Facebook.  The family requests privacy.  Nonetheless, as their church family, we show 

our support...quietly and surely!!   


